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Myburgh M1 Shipping

The German microphone brand Burg Microphones changes its name to Myburgh and

announces the shipping of its much-anticipated first product—the M1 large-
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diaphragm tube condenser microphone. The Myburgh M1 will start shipping January

2020 and will be on display at the coming NAMM Show in Anaheim, California.

The M1 large-diaphragm tube condenser microphone will be available for shipping

January 2020 and will be on display at the coming NAMM Show in Anaheim,

California, at booth #15921 (Wave Distribution). Furthermore, effective

immediately, Burg Microphones will operate under its new name—Myburgh. CEO

Andrew Myburgh states:

“I truly feel the M1 is a special mic, sonically and aesthetically. Its design and

development have been my life for the past 2.5 years so I’m very excited to tell you

that our name has now changed from Burg to Myburgh.”

www.myburgh.eu
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